ANNOUNCEMENTS, 9/20/21

Do you want to help recruit future Deltonians? Lead tours of our school? The first Ambassador Club meeting will be next
Thursday, September 30th at 8 am in room 215. Come join us!!

Those interested in the WE R Delta club (or learning more about it), applications will be available starting this
Wednesday! You may find them in Ms. Landwehr's classroom (rm 124) and Ms. Muir's office (our Counselor). WE R
Delta will also have a table set up this Friday during our Family Mixer.

Delta PRIDE Club needs you for our meetings on Thursdays from 3:00 — 4:00 pm. All are welcome to see what we are all
about.

Freshman Tailgate is this Friday from 3:00-5:00 pm! Come enjoy food and games and learn more about Delta clubs at
our Club Fair! Following the Tailgate, from 5:00-6:00 pm, parents are welcome to stop by and tour classes for our annual
Family Mixer.

Please be sure to watch the Delta Senate video immediately following today's announcements. https://tinyurl.com/dhsenate




